
BellaVita Belles 
Minutes of meeting      March 3, 2010 
 
 
President Carol Uran welcomed everyone to the meeting and gave special recognition to 
the ladies from Section 5.  Each one was given a candy kiss.  We had four new ladies 
attending. 
 
The minutes were read and approved. 
 
Barbara Quinn, treasurer, reported a beginning balance of $6,377.l8, expenses of 
$1,666.87, and an ending balance of $4,710.31.  She gave an explanation of the expenses 
for the month.  The report was approved. 
 
Carol thanked everyone for helping with “The Writing on the Wall” program.  
Approximately 160 people attended and had a great time. 
 
Members were asked to assist with updating the bylaws.   
 
The grandchildren’s Easter egg hunt will be March 27, from 1 – 3.  Carol Wach is 
chairing this.  Tickets are $3.00. 
 
On April 10, the Belles will be hosting “Who Let the Cat Out” at 7 PM.  Tickets are 
$5.00.  There will be a committee meeting on Friday morning, March 5. 
 
“If Teacups Could Talk” is scheduled for May 15.  Casenia Caddell is chairing the tea.  
Members were asked to sign-up to host a table or to help with the tea. 
 
It has been suggested that the Belles prepare a cookbook as a money making project.  
There was much discussion and most people seemed interested.  This will be discussed 
again later. 
 
Any ideas for the 2011 calendar need to be given to Carol prior to the first of June. 
 
Carol reviewed the March calendar and asked for help with the reception following the 
BellaVita HOA board meeting on March 24. 
 
Hostess for the March meeting were Karen Bishop, Marcia Ashline and Dottie Raines. 
Barbara Quinn and Marcia Ashline will host the April meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned with a reading by Carol Uran. 
 
Jo Callaway, 
Secretary 
 


